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A report

The Teaching Learning Enhancement Cell conducted a session on Outcome based education as a

part of the orientation programme conducted by the Academic Staff College on January 9, 2020.

The aim was to orient new faculty members at Christ to the framework. The sessions focussed on

understanding the theoretical underpinnings of Outcome based education, the concept of learning

outcomes, and the idea of constructive alignment. Participants were also introduced to Bloom's

Taxonomy and its role in designing learning outcomes.

They were encouraged to design learning outcomes for their courses, review the existing

outcomes, and align them with  assessment and pedagogy. They were also asked to review their

course plans and could redesign these to ensure alignment .


